November 12, 2007

To whom it may concern:

I write to recommend John Fuller, one of the most creative people I have ever met.  In preparation for writing this letter (which is embarrassingly late) I spoke to some of my colleagues.  Here are some quotes.

“Thinks on his feet”

“Enthusiastic and easy to get along with”

“Already a good designer – innovative and his furniture is of a very high quality.”

“Versatile in techniques and skills

“Great person – great student.  I would die for a student like him.”

“Open to new information at all times.”

“A totally enthusiastic adult learner.”

John was only involved in the programs at VCUQ for a very short time but as you see from the above he made a very positive impression in that time.  While here he proposed, developed and taught classes in wood working, knife making and home objects.  He also worked with me to develop the first High School Intensive – a week long program introducing Qatari high school students to the principles of design.  He worked with faculty supporting them in the instructional use of the woodshop, reorganized the woodshop, making it function as a viable space after sometime as a store room, and developed projects with the Director of the Center for Design Research.  In all of these he was professional, disarmingly energetic, original, fresh, and creative.   As a friend and a colleague I encouraged him to pursue higher education not only because I thought it would enrich his career but because it would put him in a better place to teach.  Teaching and sharing his knowledge and passion is clearly something that John excels at.  His work with the high school students was outstanding and he really brought out the best in them.  I am so excited to hear that John is pursuing this higher education.  I cannot think of a better student nor anyone I would rather recommend.

Please contact me if you have additional questions.

Regards,

Signed

Valerie Jeremijenko

Assistant Dean of Student Affairs

 mailto:vjeremijenko@qatar.vcu.edu
